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Behavioral Health Coding for Early Intensive Behavioral Intervention and Applied 
Behavioral Analysis 

 
Effective October 1, 2021, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will align with the 
2019 American Medical Association Current Procedural Terminology (CPT) codes for Early Intensive Behavioral 
Intervention (EIBI) and Applied Behavioral Analysis (ABA) services. Based on CPT guidelines, Blue Cross will no 
longer be accepting CPT codes H2019, H2014, H2017, and H0032 beginning with dates of service October 1, 2021. 
 
Information about behavioral health coding for EIBI can be referenced in Provider Quick Point number QP24-19 that 
was published on March 13, 2019.  
 
Products Impacted 
The information in this Bulletin applies only to subscribers who have coverage through commercial lines of business. 
 
Questions? 
 If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 

  


